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Monthly Meeting: We meet at Randazzo’s at 6:30 pm
for dinner and the meeting begins around 7:15 pm.
Check the coming events and see photos on our web
site: www.nolamodelas.com

May 21: Car clinic at Angelo’s. Fix YOUR car! Every
third Sunday morning.

May 27th: Car show at St. Francis Xavier, 444
Metairie. Road.


http://www.nolamodelas.com

Landry’s Seafood Restaurant

The club visited Landry’s Seafood restaurant on the lakefront Saturday May
6th. The weather was perfect and we had a good group. In their old cars
were Bill Pfaff, Bob Sappington, John Troendle and daughter Maddie, John
Maiorana and Mickey and Nan King. Joining them were Adele Foles and
Evelyn Hawkins, Barbara & Hall Townsend, Steven Willey, Toni & Ray
Schaub, and Caroline Schaub. The food and service were good and we
had fun talking and watching the sailboats, power boats and people.
Thanks to John Troendle for the excellent photo of the cars with the
lighthouse in the background and to John Maiorana for the inside shots.



“Tiny Tips” from early Restorers

Carburetor

Difficulty is often encountered when adjusting the carburetor to that
well known slow idle produced by a finely tuned Model A. This
difficulty is generally a result of a worn throttle shaft that permits the
throttle butterfly to cover the idle port in the cast body. Using a fine
Swiss file, open the idle port to provide about 1/32 of an inch opening
above the butterfly. This will correct many of them [carburetors?].

How can one remove the stainless steel cowl trim strip on
1930-31 Model A Fords?
The stainless steel cowl strip is held on with two nuts which screw into
studs at the ends of the cowl band strip. They are accessible by
removing the floor boards.

Two Blade Fan

Be sure to make a careful inspection of that two bladed fan before
starting on those spring outings. Look closely near the hub for signs
of cracks or parting of the steel surfaces. If a crack or separation is
evident, get it repaired immediately or you might be wearing a new
louver in the hood and a radiator with a hole so large that bubble gum
would not fix it. Those cracks can be beautifully repaired by any good
welder after the fan has been removed.

Spark Plug Gap

When the Model A was first introduced Ford recommended a spark
plug gap of 0.025 inches. But it was later found that greater fuel
economy could be secured with a wider gap so the specification was
changed to 0.027 inches and still later was changed again to 0.035
inches. The usual effect of a wide gap is to give better idling while a
narrow gap does not give as smooth idling but will provide better
performance at high speeds.









